
 PTO January 13th 
 2023 News 
 cespto@reg4.k12.ct.us 
 CES PTO on Facebook 

 Next Meeting: 
 Tuesday, February 14th, 2023 
 7-8pm in CES Library,  all are welcome. 
 January Meeting Minutes:  click here 
 -------------------- 

 PARENT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES THIS 
 WINTER/SPRING! 
 Email us  if you are interested in helping: 

 -  Bingo and Basket Raffle (February 24th) 
 -  Spring Book Fair (March 13th-17th) 
 -  Spring Fling Fundraiser (May 6th) 
 -  CES Fun Run (TBA, either 6/4 or 6/11) 
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 -Bingo and Basket Raffle Save the Date: 
 Friday, February 24th evening at CES 
 Many CES families haven’t had the 
 opportunity to attend a Bingo and Basket 
 Raffle- please join us in bringing back this CES 
 tradition! 
 ----------------- 
 -Spring Fling Save the Date: 
 Saturday, May 6th evening at Middlesex 
 Yacht Club. It’s a great chance for parents to 
 have a fun night out with food, entertainment, 
 drinks, and to improve our school. 
 ---------------- 
 Looking for a great birthday gift for 
 your child?  CES Sweatshirts! Click 
 here to purchase: 
 https://www.bonfire.com/ces-t-shirts/ 
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